
A digital publication brought to you by the Seventh-day  Adventist  Church  in 
Newfoundland and Labrador.

NL ADVENTIST eREPORT

SPECIAL ISSUE: February 11, 2019

Seventh-day Adventist Church in Newfoundland and Labrador | 1041 Topsail Road, Mount Pearl, NL  A1N 
5E9 |  www.nladventist.ca | Email:kharushimana@nladventist.ca | President: Ken Corkum 

Greetings! In this issue: Camp Woody Acres Hiring, Meet the Burman Team 2019, Youth 
Spotlight, Upcoming Events…

The mission has begun the hiring process for the following: Workers Camp, Camp Meeting, 
Kids/Junior and Teen Camps.  
If you, or anyone you know, are interested in working at one, two, or all camps, please see the 
application attached or contact Kaitlynn Harushimana directly. 

There are positions for program director, girls/boys director, a craft director, lifeguards, rock 
wall staff, food service assistants, cleaners, maintenance workers, boys/girls' counselors and 
many more.  If you would like to work or volunteer for one of these positions, please APPLY!

Camp Woody Acres  
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MEET THE BURMAN STUDENTS 

Danielle Placide is a 27-year-old Haitian girl who comes 
from Ottawa, Ontario. She enjoys learning and growing 
in God and meeting people in the process. One thing 
she has learned is that in life you need to always be 
humble enough to be a student, but confident enough 
to be ready to teach. Her journey with God has been a 
bumpy road with a lot of sunshine because she knows 
through it all, God is good! 

My name is Naomi Batiancila, and I am an 18-year-old 
Filipino-Canadian who was born in Michigan, USA but 
was raised in Ontario, Canada. Although I tend to be 
more of an introvert, whenever the situation calls for it, 
I’ve learned over the years to try my hardest to step out 
of my comfort zone and step up to the challenges that 
come my way. I have a passion for music (singing, piano, 
guitar, and flute), absolutely love animals, and am always 
looking to experience new things and challenge myself (at 
the right pace when possible). This summer will be an 
experience that will help me develop and sharpen skills 
that will be useful to my personal growth as well as help 
me to improve the way I interact with people in general; 
young and old. 

My name is Rhoda Osei, I am 20-years-old and currently in 
my third year of the psychology program at Burman 
University. Through the short while I have been on earth, I 
feel that God has called me to help those in my reach. He 
has given me a spirt of outreach and has always placed me 
exactly where he needs me to be next. I know that working 
with the Newfoundland summer team is the Lord giving me 
another opportunity to bring his children to his side.  I look 
forward to spending the summer with the kids and 
experiencing all they have to offer.
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YOUTH SPOTLIGHT

Tyler Legge is a 24-year-old, born and raised 
in Burin, Newfoundland and Labrador. Tyler 
began to attend church when he was seven 
years old. His father, Gordon Legge, was the 
one who introduced him and his brother to 
the Marystown Seventh-day  Adventist  
Church. Tyler's favorite thing in church, 
growing up, was the Children's Story. He 
would love it when his dad would tell the 
story, and he could go up front and listen to 
what exciting things he had to say. As Tyler 
grew older, he began to have a particular 
passion for music; when he was 16 years old, 
he took an interest in singing. The first song 
that Tyler ever sang in church was his favorite 
song, "How Great Thou Art," and his father 
accompanied him on guitar. Tyler and 
Gordon Legge have been singing and playing 
together since. Tyler has a few roles in the 
church such as leading out in song service and doing the audio for everyone each Sabbath. Tyler has had a 
fascinating relationship with Jesus and the Church  and gives much credit to sticking with it to his Heavenly and 
earthly Father. Gordon has always kept him on the straight and narrow, holding him accountable for his actions, 
and showing Tyler the importance of faithfulness and helping Tyler pursue his love for music and supporting all 
his desires to follow Jesus. Six years ago; Gordon had been diagnosed with Cancer and was only given a 
maximum of two years to live after his diagnosis. This was a stressful time for Tyler and his family and was a 
testing time for his relationship with God. However, Tyler used prayer to cope with the pressures and emotions 
he was facing. Every night, for the first year, Tyler would pray and talk to God about what it was he was facing and 
now, six years later, they are both still in the church and singing praises to Jesus for his goodness.  
Tyler says, "It is important to pray faithfully. It is only through prayer that God will give you the answers. Without a 
conversation with God, how can we expect a reply? Sometimes you don't always get the answer you want, God 
will sometimes say yes, and sometimes he will say no and if God says no - that is still an answer. And take him at 
his Word. That he will take care of you regardless." Tyler wants to encourage everyone to remember how good 
God is, and always come to him in prayer and praise, and he will still be faithful.

Tyler Legge sitting in the middle of Pathfinder friends visiting a few 
years ago | NL Adventist  Communications  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MARYSTOWN SEVENTH-DAY 
ADVENTIST CHURCH 

PRESENTS 
“CELEBRATION OF LOVE” 

Looking for somewhere to have a 
special meal on February 14? The 
Marystown Seventh-Day Adventist  
Church  is offering a hot turkey supper 
with dessert for $12. 
The meal will be served at 6:30pm 
and all are welcome (couples, friends, 
and family). Because there is only 
limited space available, book your 
meal soon! Please contact Ross 
Murley or Etienne Harushimana to 
book your spots.

CAMP WOODY ACRES AND NEWFOUNDLAND 
YOUTH  

PRESENT 

WINTER CAMP 

Coordinated by Tina Taylor and sponsored by 
the Newfoundland Mission, Camp Woody Acres 
is excited to hold the first “Winter Camp”. If you 
are or know someone between the ages of 10-16 
you are invited to attend join the activities.  

Spaces are limited, so please contact Tina Taylor 
@ ttaylor@voar.org to register. A registration fee 
of $20 must be paid before February 28, 2019.  

More details will be provided upon registration. 
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